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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:     CONTACT: Public Works 
May 1, 2023                                                   941-575-5050 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
A section of the Harborwalk will be closed near the Gazebo while crews remove the vessel adjacent 
to the seawall.  Closure is planned between 11 a.m. and 5 p.m. on May 2 through May 4.  A detour 
will be in place during those hours to allow for the continued use of the Harborwalk. 

Visitors are asked to keep out of the work zone and use extreme caution while in the area as heavy 
equipment will be present.  If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department 
at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
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